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Thursday 2nd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

The Y6 Kingswood residential is approaching fast: Wednesday 12th June to Friday 14th June.   
 

To ensure that your child is prepared for a fun, adventure filled 3 days we are holding a meeting on Monday 20th May 

at 5.00pm via Zoom (to make it easier for any parents with a hectic work schedule).   

 

Here is the link to joining the meeting:  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86514364651 
 

Meeting ID: 865 1436 4651 
 

In the meeting we will discuss:   

• Itinerary for the 3 days   

• Accommodation arrangements   

• What to pack and what not to pack   

• Behaviour contract   

• Medical arrangements  

• Departure and pick up times   

• Any questions you may have 

 

The meeting is intended for parents only. We will be doing a separate presentation for the children in school.  We 

will also be sending home some paperwork for you to complete.   
 

Yours Sincerely,   
 

Mrs C Tierney   

Year 6 Teacher 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86514364651

